
The University of Toronto Faculty of Law Indigenous Initiatives Office Peer Mentorship Program

The Faculty of Law at the University of Toronto is dedicated to enhancing Indigenous voices in our community and within the legal profession. Through the Indigenous Initiatives Office (IIO), the Faculty is devoted to recruiting and supporting Indigenous law students.

The Indigenous Peer Mentorship Program pairs Indigenous undergraduate students interested in pursuing law school with current Indigenous students in the JD program at UofT. Based on profile information submitted by potential mentees and mentors, this program will connect students with similar interests and experience. 

Indigenous undergraduate students interested in UofT Law, or law school in general, will have the chance to ask questions and receive advice from a peer in a relaxed setting.

Mentors and mentees will meet at times that are mutually convenient. While our mentors are based at UofT’s St. George Campus, this opportunity is open to students across the country. Interested undergraduate students not located in Toronto are welcome to meet virtually (by Zoom or phone or email) with their mentors. There is no specific time commitment on the part of mentees. This program is simply an opportunity to connect with peers, and ask, for example, the questions that you may not feel comfortable asking in more formal settings. 

If you are an Indigenous undergraduate student thinking about going to law school, our mentors are eager to meet with you. Email Julie Ann Shephard, Manager of IIO, at iio.law@utoronto.ca.




